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As | said in my brief phone call, | am concerned there is no noise report because the proximity of the Great north
road and the railway line may well be an issue in terms of noise exposure to some of the facades. Also the issues of
the houses, surrounded by car parking and the demolition plan will need some consideration.

| would be happy to enlarge on these issues but, without the details provided by a noise report, some of my
comments would be speculative.

Kind regards

Roger Evans

Chartered Environmental Health Practitioner



